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February 1, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Class of 2022 Parent/Guardian: 
 
With snow on the ground and cold temperatures in the air, we are eagerly looking forward to the 
coming of spring.  At the high school, that means prom will be here before we know it.  That 
said, the junior class prom committee members and advisors have been meeting to plan this 
year’s prom. In the past, each class usually does a fundraising activity during their sophomore 
year, but we were unable to do that last year.  
 
In previous years many sophomore classes of NHHS participated in magazine sales, but 
instead of asking your student to spend their valuable time with their busy schedules to be “mini-
salesmen,” we are asking you to strongly consider making a simple donation to the Class of 
2022 so your son/daughter can have an enjoyable prom, senior banquet, and other senior year 
expenses. 
 
We are requesting that each parent/family of a junior donate at least $25. Please make 
your check payable to NHHS Class of 2022, and you may send your check with this letter 
to New Hampton High School at the address at the top of this letter by April 1.  If you have 
any questions/concerns, feel free to contact any of the class advisors. 
 
On behalf of the Class of 2022 and New Hampton High School, students, we extend our sincere 
gratitude and appreciation in advance for your generosity and support of your son/daughter and 
the Class of 2022.  GO CHICKASAWS! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Class of 2022 Advisors 
Mrs. Krissy Anderson 
Ms. Melissa Nelson 
Mr. Eric Olson 
Mr. Chris Paulus 
Mrs. Kris Ward 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 
NAME:  ___________________________________ 
 
PLEASE ACCEPT MY DONATION OF:  _____ $25   _____ $50   _____ $75   _____ OTHER 
 

 
“The mission of the New Hampton Community School District is to empower all students to succeed in a changing world.” 


